
Town of St. Germain 
Public Notice 

 
 
 
 
The St. Germain Town Board will be walking the proposed ATV/UTV and Bike/Hike Trails starting at the Skateboard 
Park, heading north along the proposed new trails to Half Mile Road and then returning back to the Skateboard Park 
either by walking or by vehicle. 
 
There will be no action taken by the Board and no meeting of the Board will be called to order.  The walk is for 
information purposes only. 
 
A quorum of the Town Board may be present. 
 
Posted by Tom Christensen no later than 6:00pm, Wednesday April 26, 2017 
Town Chairman 

St. Germain Town Board Walk in the Woods, Friday, April 28, 2017, 7:00am 
Location: Walk Starts at the Skateboard Park in the Community Area 

 


